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To: All Parties to Proceeding OH-004-2011 
 
 

Northern Gateway Pipelines Inc. 
Enbridge Northern Gateway Project 
Joint Review Panel Report OH-004-2011 
 

The Joint Review Panel will release its Report of the OH-004-2011 proceeding on Thursday, 
19 December 2013 at 2:30 p.m., Mountain Standard Time.  The Report will also be available on 
the Panel’s website at that time. 
 
Interested Parties may pick up their copies of the Report in an addressed envelope from the 
Board’s Library (main floor, 444 Seventh Avenue S.W., Calgary) on the day and time of the 
release.  Envelopes which have not been picked up on 19 December 2013, will be sent out by 
mail to Interested Parties.   
 
To arrange for courier pick-up or for multiple copies, please contact the Publications Office at 
403-299-3562 or 1-800-899-1265.   
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Sheri Young 
Secretary of the Joint Review Panel 
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